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Date:       April 15, 2025  

To: All Resisto clients 
 

From: Jacques Bibeau 
 Vice President of Sales - Resisto   
 

Subject: Price Increase Notice – Sopra-Cellulose 
 
 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

Due to the recent increase in raw materials and production costs, we are announcing a 4% to 6% price increase on 

our Sopra-Cellulose product line, including accessory products. 

This price increase will take effect on June 16, 2025. Orders shipped on or after June 16 will be billed at the new 

price. Quotations for current projects will be processed individually. RESISTO reserves the right to limit quantities 

shipped between now and June 16. 

Your revised price lists based on this increase will be emailed to you within two weeks of their effective date and 

will also be available through your sales representative and/or our customer service department at the same time. 

For any questions regarding this notice, please contact your sales representative OR our customer service at 1-877-

478-8408 or by email at sac@resisto.ca and we will be happy to assist you. 

 

We thank you for your business and your interest in our products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Jacques Bibeau 

Vice President of Sales - Resisto 
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